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Partner Ken Davis Quoted on Radiology News Site, 
AuntMinnie.com

April 27, 2006

W. Kenneth Davis, Jr., a partner in the Firm's Health Care Practice, was quoted regarding the impact 
of the Deficit Reduction Act of 2005 on the imaging industry in an article on radiology news Web site, 
AuntMinnie.com ("DRA 2005 in practice: Where the rubber meets the road, April 27," 2006). In the 
article, Mr. Davis notes that nearly everyone who owns or operates an imaging facility is wondering 
what to do in anticipation of DRA 2005 reductions going into effect and that as a result, there has 
been an upswing in the number of imaging centers exploring mergers, acquisitions/consolidations 
and restructurings in recent months.
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